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Dear Community Language School Principal and NSW Government Haost
School Principal

Changes to COVID-19 restrictions

On Wednesday, the Premier of NSW and NSW Health advised of the
extension of COVID-19 restrictions until midnight on Friday 16 July 2021, In
line with this advice, new arrangements are in place for schools across
NSW.

These arrangements will have schools in NSW operating under two
different settings will impact the normal operation of community
languages schools.

Please note that as the situation evolves, further information regarding
any changes to the current advice will be communicated to all
Community Languages Schools as soon as it is available.

Advice for community languages schools in Greater
Sydney, Blue Mountains, Central Coast, Wollongong and
Shellharbour

For the first week of Term 3, that is commencing for students on Tuesday
13 July 2021, Community Languages Schools in Greater Sydney, Blue
Mountains, Central Coast, Wollongong and Shellharbour*will not be able
operate face-to-face classes and where possible, should offer remote
learning for students. This will stay in place until midnight Friday 16 July
2021. Further advice will be provided following direction from NSW
Health.



